
      Friday 12
th
 October 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Today we started the countdown to our first ‘Golden Day’ of the new school year which will take place on 
Thursday 25th October 2018.   Following the success of a class ‘themed’ day last year, for this Golden 
Day the teachers are keen to involve their new class in lots of exciting activities linked to their ongoing 
topics in school.   
 

Each class will have a different theme to their Golden Day with lots of varied and interesting things 
happening across the school which reflect the exciting curriculum focus and topics they have been studying 
so far this half term.  Some events will be within school and others will involve a short visit out into the local 
area.  Activities include a teddy bears picnic and a treasure hunt for the Early Years pupils (including a visit 
to the local park), a science based craft making and food tasting experiment for Year 1, a re-enactment of 
the Great Fire of London for Year 2, a stone age shelter building challenge for Year 3, an Anglo-Saxon 
feast for Year 4, creation of homemade volcanoes and a photographic tour of Cramlington (including a walk 
up to the village) for Year 5 and a Rainforest/Brazil themed ‘spectacle’ for Year 6. 

 

 
Whichever class your child is in: 
 

 It will be a NON-UNIFORM DAY FOR EVERYONE!  If your child wants to come dressed in something 
fitting for the theme of their day they are welcome to, or they can come casually dressed ready for a 
fun-filled day 

 

 Usual arrangements for lunch please – so your child will have their school lunch (£2.30 for those who 
pay – or £2.00 for 30 hour Nursery pupils) or a packed lunch as normal in the school hall 

 

 3.15pm – usual arrangements for the end of the school day (or 11.50am for 15 hour Nursery pupils) 
 

And the best news, as always, is that there will be no additional charge for this.  The children do not have 
to bring in any money for coming in non-uniform, the practical activities, workshops, feasts or 
picnics.  This is their treat for trying hard with their behaviour this half term.  The only thing we ask is that 
a school lunch is funded as normal on the day or a packed lunch is provided.   
 

As always attendance on our Golden Days is dependent on each child following the Eastlea rules in school 
and at lunchtimes.  We are hoping to include all children; however, for those who are struggling to follow 
the rules, we have been or will be in contact with parents to discuss ways to support children to get them 
‘back on track’ in terms of behaviour.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Miss E Beeston 
Head Teacher 

 
 


